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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
On Friday 9th February the position report for January 2024 was published. Talks leading up to the 
position report were about good shipment and new sales being a little slow. In the end shipments 
came in at 235 million lbs, 6.2 million lbs or 2.7% higher than January last year. Maybe a little 
disappointing for California, but they put their finger on the fact that it is a new all-time high for 
a January. Year-to-date shipments are now up 109 million lbs or 8.6%. 
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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